February 25th,

Dr. Wilder Penfield,
Depa riment of Neuro-Surgery,
McGill Universitye.

My dear Dr. Penfi eld,

I have been informed that you
have received, or will receive in the tourse of the
next few days, an invitation from the Ngrth Pacific
Surgical Association to attend a meeting of the
members of that Association to be held in Victoria
in December, 1933, As 1 understand it, the
Association will ask you to give a lecture at that
meeting, and they will pay your expmnses, togetler

with a small honorarium. Natunally they are very

anxious to seecure your Presence, and I join wi th them

in & plea that you may find it possible to go. AS
you alreedy know, a great many of the surgeons of
Briﬁish Columbie are MeGill mem, snd many of our
graduates are now practising in the States of Washing -~
ton, Oregon and California. I am smare it wuld meen

much for the University's interest, if you would go




